
 
 
To the attention of High Commissioner of Human Rights,  
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
The Peace Association of Turkey, is one of the rooted organizations of the Turkish 
social and political environment. The association has been founded in order to 
establish and maintain a peace movement against imperyalist agression world wide.  
The Peace Association of Turkey has two branches at two major cities of Turkey and 
it is a member of  The World Peace Council. 
We have already informed that you initiated an assessment procedure about Cuba in 
the scope of Universal Periodic Review (UPR) mechanism. Since the review 
procedure is open to views of NGOs according to the Council Resolution 5/1 
Institution-building of the United Nations Human Rights Council, we would like to 
share our consideration with you. 
Our association strongly believes that Cuba plays a strong and important role in the 
world peace movement. The people's will and initiative which are directly represented 
in Cuba's government should be supported in terms of its contribution to the liberation 
of the people of other countries.The peaceable policies and position of Cuba in the 
world agenda is important. The support for Cuba becomes mostly crucial when the 
imperialist expansionism and agression are taken into consideration. The solid 
position of the Cuban government with its people is one of the most strong barriers 
against imperialist war plans. Cuban people is one of the most favorable examples for 
people living in peace. 
The Peace Association of Turkey aims to collaborate with anti-imperialist forces and 
humanistic political powers. That's why, it is one of our top priority concerns, to 
support and collaborate Cuban people in every stage. 
With all these rationale we felt obliged to write this letter to you. We have no doubt 
that you will take our opinions into concern. 
Sincerely yours, 
Burcak OZOGLU 
Executive Board Member 
The Peace association of Turkey 
www.barisdernegi.org 


